
 

New Digital Billing Announcement 
At Sheridan Memorial Health, we're dedicated to making healthcare easier and more convenient 
for our patients. That’s why we’re excited to introduce Digital Billing, an innovative paperless 
solution for managing your medical bills.  

What is Digital Billing? 
Digital Billing means that you will no longer receive printed billing statements in the mail. Instead, 
you’ll receive a text message and/or email notification when your billing statement is ready to 
view online. This paperless approach simplifies your payment process, improves security, and 
helps protect the environment.  

Benefits of Digital Billing: 

• Convenience: Instantly access your billing statements online anytime, even when traveling 
or away from home.  

• Security: Reduce the risk of lost, stolen, or misdirected mail with secure, online billing.  

• Sustainability: Support environmentally friendly practices by reducing paper waste.  

• Efficiency: Manage and pay your bills securely and effortlessly through our user-friendly 
online system.  

How to Opt Out: 

We understand that some patients may prefer to continue receiving paper statements. If you wish 
to opt out of Digital Billing, follow these steps to update your preferences: 

1. Log in to your account through our secure online billing portal.  

2. Navigate to Contact Settings under your profile.  

3. Toggle the Paperless Billing option off to resume receiving printed statements by mail.  

Alternatively, you can contact our billing department at 307-672-1010 for direct assistance with 
your billing preferences.  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

For additional information about Digital Billing or help navigating your account, please contact 
Sheridan Memorial Health directly at 307-672-1010. With this innovative approach, we’re 
committed to enhancing your billing experience through personalized and environmentally 
conscious solutions!  


